

NEWSLETTER 08th November 2019 Talbot First School



Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk Twitter: @TalbotFirst.

Before and After School club: 07432778129

If you have a safeguarding concern about <u>any</u> child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: <u>first@staffordshire.gov.uk</u>

Parent Pay

Plans are now underway to implement Parent Pay into Talbot First School. St Peters are now up and running, they can pay for their dinners in the comfort of their arm chair without having to find change out of a piggy bank or hunt for their cheque books !!! Our aim is to get Talbot up and running by the New Year, in the hope that all cash and cheques will cease being used by the Christmas Holidays, and our cashless school can start in January. We will keep you posted on the progress !!!!

Oldfields Transition

Y4 children will be going to Oldfields for the day on Thursday 21st November. Children will be picked up from school and brought back in time for the end of the school day.

Christmas Fair

Thanks for your kind donations for our Christmas Fair. If you have not had chance to bring in donations today—we will be collecting all of next week.

The Christmas Fair is looking to be an exciting event with lots of lovely stalls, a great chance to do some Christmas Shopping. We hope you can join us on Friday 22nd November from 8.30—11.00. Many Thanks

Children In Need

Children in Need Day is on Friday 15th November, we love to support such a brilliant charity. This year children can come in non uniform. Activities will be happening throughout the day for the children to raise the awareness of the good cause.

Dates For Diaries

15/11/2019

Children In Need

22/11/2019

Christmas Fair—held at the village hall 8.30—11.00

22/11/2019

From 3.30pm Richard Greenwood Photography will be in school for family photos

13/12/2019

Christmas Jumper Day.

19/12/2019

Christmas Trip to Amerton Farm (more details to follow)

20/12/2019

9.30—Carol Service Last Day of Term.



Dinner Choices

From Monday We are streamlining our lunchtimes and the way the children make their choices. Each day Mrs John will ask the children what dinner they would like for the following day from the menu provided by Entrust. The menu will still be sent home so you can still have the opportunity to discuss healthy and appropriate choices with your child.

This should make things easier for yourselves and our staff, and your child will remember what they have ordered.

If you have any questions at all please contact the Office.

School Lunch

The school lunch amount for this half term is £79.10
Roast Dinners still remain on a Thursday.
Milk £7.00 for the next half term.